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Comments: Please maintain protections for the Tongass and Chugach National Forests
Dear Secretary Sonny Perdue,

Please stop the rollback of the important 2001 National Roadless Rule in Alaska and protect our national forests!

The Planet needs these large areas of trees for its lungs. It is so important that we stop the destruction and find
other methods of getting our needs met than by destroying forests.

Sincerely,

Rosie Sharpe

Port Angeles, WA 98362

[Position]



